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3rd May 2019 
    

SATS WEEK 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, the week beginning Monday 13th May, the children will sit their 

end of Key Stage 2 assessments (SATs). Below is a timetable of the papers that the 

children will complete for your reference: 

Day Level 3-5 test(s) 

Monday 13th May English Paper 1: SPaG 

English Paper 2: Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May Reading 

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics Paper 1 - Arithmetic 

Mathematics Paper 2 – Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May Mathematics Paper 3 – Reasoning 

 

During these days it is important that children arrive to school promptly at 8:40am 

so that they can be registered and feel supported by adults and their peers, if 

needed, before they complete each paper. Children must wear their full school 

uniform during SATs week.  

To ensure that children feel prepared for each paper, we advise that they have early 

nights and drink plenty of water so that they feel focused and refreshed.  

During the week we will be providing the children with toast and fruit as a breakfast 
option, regular drinks and snacks to keep them fully hydrated and help them to 
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concentrate. After each test the children will receive a choice of biscuits, chocolate or 
crisps also as a treat for their hard work. To help towards the cost of this we are 
asking for a contribution of £3.00 per child to be sent into school in a clearly labelled 
envelope. 
 

We know that children have worked extremely hard this year in preparation for their 

SATs and we are extremely proud of them all. We would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for encouraging and supporting the children in the build up 

to these assessments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Mulholland, Mr Baxendale and the Year 6 Team 
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